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 Communication 

o As stated in the coaches’ report, we will have the ability to communicate with a 

larger group of coaches as opposed to just sending email to head coaches like we 

currently do.  This will allow us to keep everyone in the loop as to what is going on 

and eliminate the “middle man” and not have to rely on anyone to forward our 

communication.   

o We will also have the same ability for Club Presidents.  A list can be produced once 

the club registrations are complete and allow us to communicate with at least club 

presidents.  We might be able to expand this into club boards once we establish the 

communication with club presidents. 

 Others 

o I reported about the “Maryland Plan”.  Creating an idea of our own can help us 

develop areas that we feel need to be stressed.   


